
Notice to Participants Licensing 2021 – 2022

racingsa.com.au

Trainers 

After 1st July 2021 you will need to 

access your application through your 

Stable Assist account – under the 

subheading of RENEW LICENCE.

If there is no licence available or you 

have any issues with access to Stable 

Assist please contact Racing SA by 

email: licensing@racingsa.com.au

Jockeys

Will receive an email offer for their  

2021 – 2022 Licence after 1st July 2021.

You will need to login and complete  

the online application.

You will also need to complete and 

submit the Racing SA “Medical Report 

Form” prior to the application being 

approved for the new season.

Stable Employees / 

Track Riders / Forepersons
 

Will receive an e-mail offer for their  

2021 – 2022 Licence.

You will need to login and complete the 

online application.

If you intend to ride Trackwork you will 

also need to download the Racing SA 

“Medical Report Form” from our website 

“racingsa.com.au/industry/licensing”  

and submit prior to being licensed  

to ride Trackwork.

If you do not receive an email renewal 

offer by 10th July 2021 please e-mail 

licensing@racingsa.com.au

New Applicants / Licensees

Will need to email the following 

information to:  

licensing@racingsa.com.au

•  Full name

•  Residential Address

•  Postal Address (if required)

•  Date of Birth

•  Mobile Phone number

•  Email address

Once received you will be forwarded  

an application offer by email.

You will also need to supply a copy  

of the following: 

•  VISA if non-resident (copy)

•  �National Police Clearance  

(over 18 y/o only)

•  Head Shot photo

•  �Proof of ID (eg. Driver's Licence, 

Passport, Student ID card)

New Digital ID Cards
 

All ID Cards for the 2021-2022 season 

will be sent by email and you will need  

to download the APP and upload your  

ID Card to your phone.

Racing SA will no longer supply a  

Plastic Card. 

 

 

 

 

Please note NO PAPER applications will be accepted
On-Line licence application renewal


